To: Two Rivers City Council

From: Ann Gretz

President of Friends of Two Rivers SnowFest

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of Friends of Two Rivers SnowFest, I would like to request a noise variance for the nights of Friday, July 25 and Saturday, July 26, 2025. The last bands at SnowFest those two nights are contracted to play until 11:00pm, but we'd like the noise variance to 11:30pm, just in case one of the bands starts late, or the crowd really wants an encore. Your cooperation in this request is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, I can be reached at anngretz@hotmail.com or 920-973-0362.

Sincerely

Ann Gretz